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	 5th Feb 2021 
Issue 23
	Dear Parents and Families  

	Inside:
Sacraments

Thank you

February break


	Sacraments
I know that the thoughts of our children and families in primaries four and seven will be turning to the sacraments of Reconciliation and First Holy Communion for primary four and Confirmation for primary seven.  I am sure you will appreciate that it is difficult to provide exact details at this time however they will take place during this academic session. We are currently liaising with colleagues from our Diocesan team as well as our parish priests, Father David and Father Peter to organise these important events in the lives of our children and their families. Following this we will be communicating with families over the coming weeks to begin our preparations. Bishop John is also thinking of our children at this time and he has sent the children and families a video message. This will be shared on our google classrooms next week and will form the focus of one of our google meets for each of these classes during the week beginning 15th February. Further information on these google meets and sacramental preparation will be shared with these classes over the coming weeks.

Thank you
Before Christmas our primary 6 and 7 pupils sent cards, pictures and messages to the older members of our community via Catholic Erskine Outreach Project. Earlier this week I received the email below thanking our children and staff for this kindness.               

“I had many messages from recipients of the Christmas artwork which was provided by pupils of St. John Bosco.  The older people who received the Christmas message were touched that they had been considered by young people - many of them live alone and were boosted by the knowledge that pupils had spent their time preparing a Christmas message for them.  Please extend our thanks to you, your staff and the pupils of St. John Bosco.”
February Holiday

Our school hub and google classrooms will stop on Friday 5th February for the half term February break. Our school hub and google classrooms will resume on Thursday 11th February. 
Take care and stay safe
Lynsey Gardyne Head Teacher
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